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Note to File

TELECON BETWEEN KULYNYCH (B&W), CANADY (DUKE), SCHWENCER AND PELTIER -
JULY 7, 1972

B & W will fpsue three topical reports on the Oconee damage and repair
problem. The first topical due the first or second week in August will
present the results of the damage investigation and assessment. The
second topical due the third or fourth week in August will oresent re-desien
of the reactor components. The third tooical due the first or second week
in September will present vibration monitoring and loose parts detection
system to be used on Oconee I.

B & W requested a treeting to brief us on the instrumentation system
to be used in Oconee I. The meeting has been set for August 7, 1972.

The above reports and meeting will be covered by Mechanical Engineering
Branch under our existing technical assistance request, dated April 26, 1972.
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